
                                                                                                                                                   
 

The Charter and Retired Members Club was formed decades ago  

to honor the original charter members of the Alabama Highway Patrol  

that was created by Governor Bibb Graves on December 5, 1935. 

The club continues to honor all retirees annually who dedicated themselves to serving the 

citizens of Alabama with the Department of Public Safety, and ALEA. 
 

You are cordially invited to attend our annual members meeting on 

Friday, December 3, 2021 at 

The Renaissance Montgomery Hotel and Convention Center 

201 Tallapoosa St. Montgomery, AL, 36104 

Itinerary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Lunch Menu: 
Garden Salad, Cole Slaw, Loaded Potato Salad  

Moonshine Grilled Chicken, Beef Brisket,  

Baked Beans, Corn on the Cobb, Macaroni and Cheese 

Cornbread Muffins  

Fruit Cobbler 

Buffet includes freshly brewed coffee, decaffeinated coffee, hot tea, iced water and iced tea 

Please RSVP Retired Major Patrick Manning by Friday, November 26th  

Email: patrick@patrickmanning.net  /  phone: at 334-744-0866 

CHARTER AND RETIRED MEMBERS 
OF 

ALABAMA DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY 
AND 

ALABAMA LAW ENFORCEMENT AGENCY 

11:00am - Registration 

11:30am - Welcome Posting of Colors Pledge and Invocation 

11:45am - Lunch Buffet  

(The Lunch Buffet is Provided Free of Charge to Retirees)   

12:45pm - Honor Deceased Retirees 

1:00pm - Business Meeting  

1:30pm - Group Photo 

1:40pm - Transition to Greenwood Cemetery 

2:00pm - Ceremony honoring Governor Bibb Graves and the 

establishing of the Alabama Highway Patrol                           
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